
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550

OFFICE OF THE
GENERAL COUNSEL

September 16, 1974

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
Post Office Box 2037
Madison, Wis. 53701

Dear Mr. Bremer:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the annual report submitted

in accordance with Section XIII of your IPA.

Sincerely yours,

~/I-.~
John H. Raubitschek
Assistant to the General Counsel
for Patent Matters


